STATE OF WYOMING DEPARTMENT OF HISTORY

CHEYENNE

MRT YRUS BEARD

September 7, 1932.

Mr. W. S. Campbell, Department of English, University of Oklahoma, Norman, Oklahoma.

Dear Mr. Campbell:

This acknowledges receipt of your letter of August 29. We regret that we are unable to locate for you a topographical map of the site of the Ft. Phil Kearney Massacre. There is no such map in the building, and I know of no place in the state where one can be had, but I would think the War Department at Washington could furnish you with the map.

We are interested in your work on the massacre, and also in your life of Sitting Bull. We shall watch for the publication of both.

Under separate cover we are mailing to you a new map of Wyoming for your personal use and hope it will meet your needs.

Cordially yours,

Mrs. Cyour Beard.

Mrs. Cyrus Beard, State Historian.